Broadwindsor Group Parish
Community Land Trust

Update, March 2019

Broadwindsor Group Parish Community Land Trust held its AGM in Drimpton Village Hall
on Monday, 18 March 2019. The CLT’s Chair, David Leader, brought the membership up-
to-date on current project status: legal negotiations are almost concluded, and the CLT is
hopeful that a Planning Application might be submitted by the end of this month.

Louise Lote, Senior Land Manager with Yarlington Housing Group, gave a presentation
highlighting successful CLT projects which they have delivered since 2012 and took
guestions. The meeting then looked forward to possible future community projects, which
might benefit from CLT involvement. Suggestions included provision of light industrial units
for local employment, creation of a community orchard, and establishment of a skills
exchange register or workshop. Members were invited to submit their ideas for
consideration.

Board elections took place. Both David Leader and Jacqui Sewell stood down and were

unanimously re-elected. Emma Costin of Drimpton had also been nominated for Board
membership and the meeting unanimously approved her appointment.
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